
Regulatory Program 
Special Public Notice 

October 13, 2020 

The purpose of this Special Public Notice is to inform the general public that the U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers St. Paul District Regulatory Division (St. Paul District) is modernizing our 
public notice notification/distribution procedures.   

Beginning immediately, we are transitioning from a public notice email notification system to a 
RSS Feed system.  If you wish to receive St. Paul District public notice notifications please visit 
our website at https://www.mvp.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Public-Notices/ for 
instructions on how to subscribe to individual RSS Feed categories.  Click “See Information On 
RSS Notifications for Public Notices” towards the top of the page. 

Individuals previously registered to receive public notice notifications via email will continue to 
receive email notifications through December 31, 2020.  However, if you wish to continue 
receiving public notice notifications, after December 31, 2020, you must register for RSS Feeds 
notifications. 

If you have questions email mvp-reg-inquiry@usace.army.mil.

More information on the Regulatory program can be found at https://www.mvp.usace.army.mil/
Missions/Regulatory.
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